
   ‘Do Everything In LOVE’ - 1 Corinthians 16 v14 

 

We know that God loves us; We show it by being loving, honest and respectful. 
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10th September 2024 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Class 3 visit from the Wiltshire Wildlife Trust 
 
We hope the children have enjoyed the start of term as much as we have. They have settled brilliantly into 
life in year 3. We have been busy planning our curriculum for this year and ensuring we have lots of exciting 
enrichment opportunities to inspire our learning. 
 
To help launch our Geography and Science topics this term, we have organised a workshop with the 
Wiltshire Wildlife Trust on Tuesday 17th September. A visitor from the Trust will be coming to school to 
lead a session on Soil, Rocks and Fossils. This will involve asking questions such as ‘What is soil and why is it 
important?’, ‘How are fossils formed’ and ‘Can you make new rocks?’ They will be bringing lots of hands on 
resources for us to investigate and we will have the opportunity to make our own fossils.  
 
To allow this event to go ahead, we are requesting a contribution of £3 per child. This will go towards the 
cost of the session and resources. We are very excited about this opportunity and know it will spark 
interest and learning for the rest of the term.  
 
Please arrange payment via the school app. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Donson and Miss Mundy 
Class 3 teachers 
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